
 

 
 
 
 
29 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families 
 
 
Following my communication with you last week I’m writing to keep you up-to-date regarding 

the status of the outbreak in our Rosebank wing. 

Unfortunately, we have seen another Resident of Rosebank test positive for COVID-19.   
 
As we know from experience containing the spread of the virus in a dementia wing such as 
Rosebank is difficult. 
 
Residents of Rosebank who have not tested positive and have no symptoms, continue to be 

able to participate in external visits. 

In addition, residents who tested positive at the outset of this current outbreak who have 

since recovered and have completed their isolation period can once again participate in 

outside visits.   

Our COVID-19 testing regime will continue into next week.  If no further residents test 

positive over the coming days we are optimistic of being in a position to commence de-

escalation of Rosebank next week.  However, as always, we will be guided by the Local 

Public Health unit in this regard.   

I thank you once again for your support and understanding as we navigate our way through 
this current COVID-19 wave which is having widespread impact on all of our families, friends 
and the broader community. 
 
Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Michael Penhey 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

 


